
Dear Valued Subscriber, 

We hope this message finds you well. We are writing to inform you about a delay in the delivery 

of your subscription package. 

Please rest assured that we are actively working to resolve this issue and to ensure that your 

subscription reaches you as soon as possible. We understand how important our services are to 

you and appreciate your patience during this time. 

If you have any questions or need further assistance, please do not hesitate to reach out to our 

customer service team. 

Thank you for your understanding and support. 

Sincerely, 

The Subscription Team 


